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' To Dr. Mary Kelly,

I am writing to you to request information on the recent submission b&gédstone to the EPA for a waste
@ to know how far advanced the
,go
application is and when do you think it is likely to be grant Q\QK&
Q‘,,
&
As you can imagine, this is of great interest to ther\@%‘ﬁs of Blessington and | would like

removal licence for their lands in Blessington. in particular, | w\c\mld
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to be kept up-to-date on all aspects of the pro &

e
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| am requesting this information as a resj S of the area.

Yours sincerely
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